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139 Waterloo Street
Kitchener N2H 3V5
519-744-7503
FAX 519-744-1546

November 28,1989

Mr Jim Bradley
Minister of the Environment
135 St. Clair Avenue West
Toronto M4V 1P5

Dear Mr Bradley,

We understand that during the next few months the

principles will be worked out that will lay down the guidelines

that will be used in the effluent limits regulations to be

developed under MISA. This is the critical turning point in the

MISA 'programme.

We are alarmed that we have not been given the

opportunity to become involved in working out the major issues

that must be worked through over the next few months. We wish to

know in detail the public participation programme that is

planned.

We also wish to know what ways industry is being

consulted during this phase of the MISA process. We insist on

environmental groups being provided with the same opportunities

for participation as is industry.

We ask you for a meeting as soon as possible to discuss

these very serious matters.

Yours sincerely,

Great Lakes United

cc: J. Bishop
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Mr Jim Bradley 
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13S St. Clair Avenue West 
Toronto M4V lPS 

Dear Mr Bradley, 

139 Waterloo Street 
Kitchener N2H 3vS 
519-744-1503 
FAX 519-744-1546 

November 28, 1989 

We understand that during the next few months the 
principles will be worked out that will lay down the guidelines 
that will be used in the effluent limits regulations to be 
developed under MISA. This is the critical turning point in the 
MISA ·programme. 

We are alarmed that we have not been given the 
opportunity to become involved in working out the major issues 
that must be worked through over the next few months. We wish to 
know in detail the publl~ participation programme that is 
planned. 

We also wish to know what ways industry 1s being 
consulted during this phase of the MISA process. We insist on 
environmental groups being provided with the same opportunities 
for participation as is industry. 

We ask you for a meeting as soon as possible to discuss 
these very serious matters. 

Yours sincerely, 

Great Lakes United 

CC: J. Bishop 
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